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Members of the Wisconsin Legislative LGBTQ+ Caucus Testify Against Bills Attacking Transgender and 

Nonbinary Youth 

MADISON – Today, legislative Republicans in the State Assembly held public hearings on three bills that 

would harm transgender and nonbinary youth. Members of the Wisconsin Legislative LGBTQ+ Caucus 

submitted the attached testimony in opposition to AB 377, AB 378, and AB 465, and released the 

following statement:   

“Although these bills will not become law in our state, their reintroduction alone is harmful and 

dangerous. We call on our Republican colleagues to stop giving these bills an official platform and to not 

take any further action on them. We stand with transgender and nonbinary youth in Wisconsin. To the 

transgender and nonbinary people of our state: you are seen, you are loved, and you belong here.”  
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